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More assault on a functional constitutional process by those who wish to throttle the 

will of the People? Shame! 

 

An assault on the already excellent working initiative process in Oregon? No way!!! 

The Initiative Process is the only true democracy tool in this Republic. Where the 

People can have a direct say in policy and law. This is an attempt to thwart true 

democracy in Oregon. Vote no. Shame! 

 

In fact, possibly we should have an Initiative that forces proposed legislation altering 

the Initiative Process or the Constitution, to automatically enact a mandatory vote by 

the People to approve or reject the proposed legislation.  

 

We the People need to have more direct oversight with right of approval over Oregon 

Proposed Legislation that is increasingly being hijacked by the self-serving lobbying 

of private businesses and corporations. With documentation and publicly published 

disclosure of legislator's meetings with lobbyists or lobbying of any kind, published 

within 48 hours of the meeting.  

 

This is deeply disturbing. 


